
 
 

  

PRESS RELEASE 
 
An uncertain but certainly technological future  
 

A new RE.SCHOOL webinar to discuss how schools should prepare their 
students for the digital revolution 
 
Barcelona, November 25, 2020. What at the beginning of the 21st century was 
a desire and a gradual evolution, in less than a year has become a reality and a 
revolution that has turned teaching around. 
 
More and more schools have tablets and computers for their students and yet 
that is not enough. According to the World Economic Forum, 65% of the 
children who entered primary school in 2017 will have jobs that do not yet exist 
and for which the education they receive today will fail to prepare them. What 
should we prepare them for? And how? The reality is that we train future 
professionals in an intuited but unknown world, a real challenge… How and 
what should we teach them? 
 
Help us to promote our free event to talk about the digital challenge.  On 
December 2nd at 5 pm (UK) / 12 pm EST (US), the webinar There is no future 
without digital skills. How schools can prepare their students for the digital 
revolution will take place with the participation of: 
 
Richard. A. Carranza. Chancellor at NYC Department of Education. He manages 
the city’s public school system with over 1.1 million students in over 1,800 
schools. He believes that a great education changes lives.  
 
Paul Jackson. Headteacher of Manorfield Primary and an accredited Local 
Leader of Education. Paul, a regular speaker at conferences, is passionate about 
creative education and inspiring learning experiences. 
 
Hannah Margrett. Head of English at St Paul’s School and advocate for 
literature in the English language classroom. She was part of the team which 
brought iPads into the St Paul’s classrooms, one of the first schools in Spain to 
do so. 
 
The free webinar is aimed at everyone related to the education sector, 
especially headmasters and primary and secondary education teachers. These 
three renowned experts will discuss the future with and without digital tools, 
and help us create a real digital revolution in our schools. 
 
 
Registration link: RE.SCHOOL/BITES 
 



 
 

About RE.SCHOOL 
 
RE.SCHOOL is an initiative driven by Sven Huber and Cristina Puig, two of the most 
successful entrepreneurs in the Spanish educational system. With extensive 
international experience behind them, they developed their first educational project in 
2011, Boolino, which quickly became the largest Spanish-speaking reading 
recommendation platform. After their experience in different business models related 
to promoting reading in families, Sven and Cristina directed their steps towards the 
educational sector. Faithful to their mission of encouraging young people to read, they 
developed the Fiction Express platform, winner of multiple international awards, 
including the Bett Awards 2020, Education Resources Awards 2019 and Teach Primary 
5* Awards 2019. It is amongst the start-ups with the most projected growth in the 
current Spanish EdTech scene. 
 
Twitter:     Facebook:  
@re_school_forum    Re.school.forum 
@re_school_es     Re.school.es 
LinkedIn Company:    YouTube:  
Re.School     Youtube.com/re.school 
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To request more information or interviews: 

Paula Pedrero Tobella  
comunicacion@re.school  
638 862 181 
 


